
Comment from Lawrence Alexander 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 18, 2022 

Drivers' Use of Camera-Based Rear Visibility Systems Versus Traditional Mirrors is long 

overdue. The fuel savings is enormous. For some time, the technology has been available to 

make it safe. Please approve this change to the law. 
 


